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25th June 2018 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
We are writing with some exciting news!  
 
From this July the Lunchtime Company will be serving delicious, nutritious, healthy meals 
to the pupils at Priory Junior School. 
 
The Lunchtime Company is run by award-winning Master Chefs who will provide training 
and support to the kitchen staff. 
 
All meals will be cooked from fresh ingredients every day, sourced locally (where possible 
within a 60 mile radius of the school), and prepared on-site. 
 
Over the course of the academic year there will be various theme days, activities, cookery 
classes and charity events – these will be advertised around the school and on the 
website. 
 
At the Lunchtime Company we want to help children gain a real appreciation for good 
quality food, where it comes from, how it’s produced and why healthy food is important.  
 
We want to make Lunchtime the highlight of the day for everyone at Priory Junior School. 
 
With best wishes, 
 

 
Samantha Barton   
Managing Director 
 
 
 


